

DESCHUTES BASIN LAND TRUST

Board of Directors

Dwain Fullerton
Vice-President

Collins Hemingway

Treasurer Kit Korish

Mollie Chaudet

Directors

Cal Allen

Don Bauhofer

Rod Bonacker

John Casey

Judy Clinton

David Kottkamp

Jerry Norquist Bob Woodward

Advisors

Chris Babcock Robert Brunoe Ruth Burleigh Jim Bussard Allen Dobbins C.E. 'Win' Francis Mike Hollern Betsy Johnson Jim Knapp Alice Koehler Rick Rupp John Shelk

Bill Smith

Staff Brad Chalfant

Brian Harrington
Development Director
Jessica Rawlings
Office Manager
Brad Nye
Project Manager
Amanda Egertson
Land Steward
Sarah Mowry
Outreach Coordinator

Executive Director

April 11, 2006

Robert and Margaret Speik TraditionalMountaineering.org 61334 Wecoma Court Bend OR 97702

Dear Robert and Margaret:

The Deschutes Basin Land Trust wishes to thank TraditionalMountaineering.org for your generous contribution to the Skyline Forest project. Your gift of \$2612.57, proceeds from the Royal Robbins presentation, will assist us in our efforts to establish the *Skyline Forest*, which will conserve important wildlife habitat and the region's scenic view, while providing educational and recreational opportunities for many Central Oregon communities.

The Land Trust works to preserve land in the Deschutes Basin--home to five major rivers and to some of Oregon's most diverse and stunning scenery. We achieve our mission by working with willing landowners to acquire land or development rights to help preserve our natural heritage for future generations. Since 1995, the Land Trust has protected more than 5,500 acres of critical habitat here in the Deschutes Basin Projects such as Alder Springs, Camp Polk Meadow and the Metolius Preserve exemplify our efforts.

Thanks again for your generous support of the *Skyline Forest* project. Should you have any further questions, please feel free to call.

Very truly yours,

Brad Chalfant
Executive Director

The Deschutes Basin Land Trust is a 501(c)(3), non-profit organization. Contributions are tax deductible to the extent of the law. Plea retain this receipt for your records. The Land Trust affirms that it has not provided any goods or services for this contribution.

The Deschutes Basin Land Trust—Lands in trust, protected forever
760 NW Harriman Street, Suite 100 • Bend, OR 97701 • (541) 330-0017 • Fax (541) 330-0013 info@deschuteslandtrust.org • www.deschuteslandtrust.org